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Arterial Roadway

Issues with pedestrian safety

Congestion during peak hours

$50,000 in the FY 2023-24 
budget

Background
Bay Avenue and Hill Street Traffic Safety



September 
2023

Presentation of 
options to City 

Council

November

Amendment of 
Kimley Horn 

contract

November 29

Community 
meeting

December 2023  
January 2024

Targeted 
outreach

Mid-January

Design 
refinement

January 25 or 
February 8

City Council 
approval

Winter/Spring 
2024

Begin 
evaluation of 

long-term 
options

Spring 2024

Construct  
quick-build 

project

Summer 2024

Present 
findings of the 

long-term 
study

Project Timline
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AD-HOC SUBCOMMITTEE COMMUNITY MEETING ON 
NOVEMBER 29

INPUT FROM ADJACENT 
BUSINESSES, INCLUDING BAY 

AVENUE SENIOR HOUSING

Community Engagement
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Quick Build Project
Bay Avenue and Hill Street Traffic Safety

Refining design based on 
community input

City Council consideration 
early 2024

Construction in Spring 2024

$50,000 budget allocation for 
construction and evaluation



Winter/Spring 2024 if 
directed

Bay Avenue – Highway 1 off 
ramp to Capitola Avenue 
intersection

Sustainable, long-term 
improvements

Active transportation safety 
improvements

Long-Term Corridor Study
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Estimated cost: $50,000

Funding from the existing Roundabout Design 
Project

Future funding for construction to be 
determined based on project outcomes

Funding for Corridor Study
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• December/January outreach
• Early 2024 design approval
• Spring 2024 construction

Quick Build Timeline

• Winter/Spring 2024 
• Present findings: Summer 2024

Long-term Corridor Study

Recommendation
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